
From: Marie Waller <MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 10/21/2014 2:14:48 PM
Subject: RE: County Aging Directors

2 sounds great. Thanks!

From: Kester, Tony [mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 2:13 PM
To: Marie Waller
Subject: RE: County Aging Directors

Marie,

Sure. How about 2:00? I plan to bring Renee since she is most familiar with the Policy Manual.

Thanks.

Tony

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Marie Waller [mailto:MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 11:55 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: J. Yancey McGill
Subject: County Aging Directors

Tony, I have attached a summary of some of the issues that were brought up at the recent meeting the Lieutenant 
Governor had with this group. He would appreciate your addressing these issues at your earliest convenience. If 
you have some time on Thursday afternoon, would it be possible to meet with him then and discuss these?

Marie Waller
Chief of Staff
Lieutenant Governor McGill's Office 
(803) 734-2080
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